
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Midas Gold Idaho's public 

permitting process. 

 

As the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River that passes through Stibnite, it must travel by 

10.5 million tons of old, spent ore deposits and tailings materials from decades of mining activity. As 

you can imagine, this degrades water quality in the river. Midas Gold Idaho will remove, reuse, and 

reprocess these tailings and waste rock, which your own draft environmental impact statement says 

will help the local ecosystem by reducing the high concentrations of metals that have leached into 

the water. In Chapter 4 of the draft EIS, it says removing legacy tailings and waste lowers 

concentrations of antimony and arsenic in the East Fork South Fork of the Salmon River (4.9-70). 

 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit alternative 

2 so this brownfield site can finally be restored. The comment period has been extended once 

already. Sixty days gives Idahoans enough time to submit their comments and I hope there will be no 

additional delays. 

 

Have a good day, 

 

 

Name: 


